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Colleen MacPherson re-elected as Board Chair 

Saskatoon Public School Board had its 2022 inaugural meeting today and re-elected Colleen MacPherson as chair of the 
board for a fourth year.  

“It is an honour to continue to serve Saskatoon Public Schools as chair of the board,” said MacPherson. “This board has 
shown unwavering commitment to our students, our staff and our school communities as we continue to advocate for 
quality education. I am so proud of the work we have accomplished to this point and am eager for the journey ahead.” 

MacPherson was first elected as board chair in 2019 and has been a trustee for Ward 5 since 2009. Previous to her role 
as board chair, she served as vice-chair of the board four times and is currently the chair of Public Schools of 
Saskatchewan. 

“On behalf of the entire board, I want to acknowledge every person who works for Saskatoon Public Schools,” said 
MacPherson. “Together, we have brought to life our strategic plan that commits us to ensuring every student is known, 
valued and believed in, and to creating learning environments that inspire all students to reach their potential.” 

 
Saskatoon Public Schools is the largest school division in the province. It operates 47 elementary schools, 10 
collegiates, one k-12 school, one associate school and one alliance school. It serves more than 27,000 students and 
employs more than 2,600 professional and support staff. Learn more at www.saskatoonpublicschools.ca 
 
 
For more information, contact: 
Jennifer Lyons 
Manager, Communications and Marketing  
Saskatoon Public Schools  
Office: 306-683-8325 
lyonsj@spsd.sk.ca 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sasktoonpublicschools.ca/

